
June 11, 2025 

David Gartenstein 
SAS HQ, 110 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05062 

Dear David: 

Congratulations on your retirement after 21 years of dedicated service to the Vermont Department of 
States Attorneys & Sheriffs. 

It’s clear your service to Vermont and the Windham County State’s Attorney’s Office has played an 
important role in making our communities safer. Whether it’s prosecuting a case or simply lending a 
helping hand to others, your work has left a positive impact on our state. 

I join your family, friends, and colleagues in celebrating your achievements and contributions to the 
community. I hope you enjoy a happy and healthy retirement.  

Sincerely, 

Philip B. Scott 
Governor 
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